[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to welcome you and your child to our school family! 
During your child’s time at school they will develop many positive relationships with their peers and indeed adults at the school. This is a vital part of their development and learning journey which we support and nurture. When children start school, they will soon make friends within the class and beyond. 
We recognise, however, that knowing someone in your class can help children with transition to school and the settling in process. Therefore, please complete the box below with the names of a couple of your child’s friends who will be attending this school. Please write your child’s name in box 1 and their friend’s in box 2, including surnames so we correctly identify the children stated. We will endeavour to ensure they have a friend in their class, while also considering other details vital when organising classes such as children’s ages etc.

	1: Your child’s name (including surname)
	2: Your child’s friends (including surname)

	









	














Always remember that your child’s social development is very important, and we will support them as we all learn together and make friends!
We can not wait to meet you and become part of your child’s amazing journey.

Best Regards, 

The Year R Team 
